
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency is repairing a 
large slip on State Highway 1 between Mangamuka 
and Kaitaia. Part of the road is currently closed.

The official detour route is via State Highway 10 and will 
add an additional 20 minutes to the journey. This route  
is safe for all vehicles, including heavy and freight vehicles.
The Twin Coast Discovery Route is also open and provides 
a scenic alternative for light vehicles and campervans.
Repairing the road is expected to take several months, 
though we aim to have one lane open for three weeks  
from 18 December to cover the holiday period.
Thank you for your patience.

MANGAMUKA GORGE 
ROAD CLOSURE

Turn over for detour information »

FIND OUT MORE
Plan your journey at journeys.nzta.govt.nz/northland

Find out more about the slip repair work at nzta.govt.nz/mangamuka

Contact the Waka Kotahi Northland team at  
northland.project@nzta.govt.nz or 0800 44 44 49

Follow us on Facebook: Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency – Northland
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